
BENEVOLENCE FUNDS  

Please refer all benevolence requests that come to your Life Group, 

even from members and attenders of your Life Group to the Pastoral 

Care Ministry which handles each situation on a case-by-case basis 

and based on specific criteria.  It is important for the Pastoral Care 

office to be involved in all benevolence requests because they are 

equipped to meet the need based on past requests, available 

resources, and information that is not known to the church at large. 

 


